
Punta Gorda Isles Car Cub (PGICC) Meeting Minutes 

Beef O’Brady’s 

 Tuesday March 11, 2025 

President Roland Ericsson called the meeting to order at 12:07 pm with approximately 

35 members in attendance. Roland began the meeting with a list of upcoming events 

and related announcements about club activities. These possibilities might include: 

participation in PGICA flea market sale (not doing Swap Meets at Muscle Car City for 

now, under new ownership) and planning for a possible poker run event. 

• The February minutes were accepted as written. 

• Treasurer Bob Englehart reported there is $7500 in the bank account. 

• Membership Chair Wayne Erickson reported that we have 78 households in the 

club with 4 unpaid who will be dropped from the roster at the end of March if they 

do not pay their dues. Wayne also introduced Bob Fent, a new member who 

recently joined. 

Upcoming events, cruises and club opportunities, be sure to sign up where required on 

the website to be included in the various activities and programs. 

1. March 14 PGICA membership Drive; sign in with Wayne to staff the table at 

the all-day event. 

2. March 15 Trivia Night at Jacqui Coleman’s home  

3. March18 Cars and Coffee at Bal Harbor 

4. March 29 Car Show at the Arcadia Fairgrounds for “pioneer days” 9-4 pm 

event 

5. April 6 History Park Car show, 8-1 pm 

6. April 13 Heron Glen brunch, limited number of seats, so sign up early. 

7. April 22 Annual Car Show and cookout at the Civic Association parking lot 

and pavilion  

New Business: In case you are not the biggest fan of Formula racing, it was announced 

that Team Cadillac has been accepted as the newest Formula 1 (F1) racing team. They 

will start with the next F1 racing season. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:45. 

Respectfully submitted by Judy Minier, Secretary  


